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  A message from Mrs Robinson

Dear Families,
 

This week, we have received 50 free reflective vests from the
contract manager working on the Latimer Housing site, just up the
road from school. These will really help our children when taking
part in our HR100 trips and visits to York St John during the dark

months. We would like to say thank you to McCann and Co
Limited for their very kind gesture. The school is excited to use

them during their next school outing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend.
Warm wishes Mrs Robinson

.

.

 

Tiny Steps: 87.32%
Nursery: 90.91%
Jubbergate: 83.24%
Ousegate: 87.50%
Fishergate: 85.60%
Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-Gate: 86.96%
Gillygate: 94.83%
Fossgate: 87.02%
Mickegate: 91.11%
Stonegate: 93.92%

Friday 3rd February, will be a very exciting day in school. We are 
asking all children to bring a coin to school for our ‘Collection of

Coins’.
Each class will then use their maths skills to work out the length

and 
value of their line of coins. All money raised will go to the NSPCC. 

As it is a non-uniform day, why not try to wear clothes 
with numbers, shapes or patterns on and don’t forget to bring a
 contribution for the rainbow raffle. There will also be a bun sale 

organised by the Friends of Haxby Road.

Friday 20th
January 2023

School
Attendance

The winning 
class is... Gillygate

Our School Target is 97%

This week our whole school
attendance was: 88.98%

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together

School closes Friday 10th February 2.00pm
Friday 3rd February NSPCC Number Day

Half Term Monday 13th February- Friday 17th February
School Opens Monday 20th February 

World Book Day 2nd March 2023
School Training Day Friday 17th March
Term ends Friday 31st March for Easter

                     



Community Events
 

St Aelred's Players are performing, The
Jungle Book, starring Haxby Road Primary

Academy’s Isla Lightfoot (in Year 6) as
Mowgli.

There will be 4 performances:
Thursday 26th of January 7.30pm

Friday 27th January 7.30pm
Saturday 28th January matinee at 2pm

Saturday 28th January 7pm
 

The show is  at St Aelred's Primary School
(address is on the attached poster). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesdays - 10am-12 noon - Creative Cafe
Tuesdays - 1pm cafe

Fridays - 9.30am - Tiny Tots
First Monday of the month - 7.30pm,

depression support group.
 

If anyone knows of any other community events taking
place over the next few months, please let the office 

know and we will advertise on our newsletter.
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Learn, Grow and Aspire Together

World Book Day
Children will take part in a range of exciting book

related activities and may come to school dressed as
their favourite character from a book or in their PJs.
Please do not feel that you should go out and buy a

costume - the whole idea is for children to think
about character costumes they could create using
their imagination and items they already have at

home. Or your child can simply come in their
favourite PJs, to hear stories read throughout the

day. 
https://www.worldbookday.com/resources/

 
 

Parent Pay Accounts
Please can I remind all parents/carers that

Breakfast Club, After School Club and dinner
money accounts on Parent Hub need to be

brought up to date and any outstanding
balances paid. We appreciate that times are hard
at the minute due to the increase in housing and

food bills. If you need some support we are
always here to help. Please make an

appointment with the office and we can help you
to reduce your debts. 

 


